&Y% pennsylvania
rj’ DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION

November 29, 2016

Ms. Lisa Magee, P.E. Andrew Clark, Esq.

Chief Engineer, Director of Engineering Deputy Chief Counsel .

Philadelphia Regional Port Authority Pennsylvania Dept. of General Services
3460 North Delaware Avenue Room 603, North Office Building
Philadelphia, PA 19134 , Harrisburg, PA 17125 '

Re:  Philadelphia Regional Port Authority
Southport Marine Terminal
Permit Nos. E51-242 and E09-968
APS No. 807631, AUTH No. 969263
APS No. 795534, AUTH No. 949539
City of Philadelphia and Bristol Township
Philadelphia and Bucks Counties

Dear Ms. Magee and Mr. Clark:

This is in reference to the letter of August 22, 2016, requesting a time extension for Permit Nos.
E51-242 and E09-968, which authorized the water obstructions and encroachments associated
with the Southport Marine Terminal Project and the Jack’s Marina Mitigation Site located in the
City of Philadelphia and Bucks County, respectively. ‘ :

Please be advised that your request has been approved and the time to complete the work
approved by Permits E51-242 and E09-968 is hereby extended to December 31, 2018. All
conditions specified in the original permit remain in effect and are to be complied with as part of
this time extension.

Please be advised that you do not have Federal authorization. You must contact the U.S. Army
Corps of Engingers directly at 215.656.6728 regarding Federal authorization. -

\ u co, P.E.
>sional Mahager
Waterways and Wetlands

ce: U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Philadelphia District
PA Fish and Boat Commission - Southeast Region
Mr. Hohenstein - DEP
Mr. Knorr - DEP
Mr. Lin, PWS - Mott MacDonald
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